
 
 

NOTICE OF REGIONAL COMMISSION UNSCHEDULED VACANCY  

on the 
 

SAN JOAQUIN COUNTY COMMISSION ON AGING 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the following individual has resigned from the San Joaquin 

County Commission on Aging prior to the end of her term: 
 
 

  
 

 
In accordance with Government Code Section 54974(a) this notice is posted within twenty days of 

notification of the vacancy. 

 

Members of the Commission on Aging are appointed by each of the City Councils of each 

incorporated municipal entities within the County, each of the members of the Board of Supervisors, 

and by agencies providing services to seniors.  

 

To be eligible for appointment as a member of this commission, one must be a resident of Lathrop. 

Membership shall strive to consist of more than 50% of individuals who are 60 years of age or older. 

Members serve for a period of three years and are expected to participate in regular meetings, as well 

as sub committees, as part of their duties. 

 

Meetings of the Commission on Aging take place on the first Monday of the month. If the regular 

meeting date falls on a legal holiday, the meeting will be held the following Monday. Commission on 

Aging meetings are held at the San Joaquin County Agricultural Center: 2101 E. Earhart Avenue, 

Stockton, CA 95206.  

 

Applications may be obtained from the City Clerk’s Office at Lathrop City Hall, 390 Towne Centre 

Drive, Monday to Thursday, 8:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m., and Fridays 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. or on the 

City’s website: https://www.ci.lathrop.ca.us/city-clerk/page/commission-committee-application 

 

For information about the San Joaquin County Commission on Aging and the purpose, meeting 

schedule, and application process, please call San Joaquin County Commission on Aging Board 

Liaison Elise Vigil, Adult Services Division Chief at (209) 468-2202, or the Lathrop City Clerk, 

Teresa Vargas at (209) 941-7230.  

 

Applications for this commission are due no later than August 31, 2023 at 6:00 p.m. to be considered 

for appointment at the September 11, 2023 City Council Regular Meeting.  

 

In accordance with Government Code Section 54974, no appointment to fill this vacancy will be 

made for at least ten (10) working days after posting of this special notice. 
 

 

 

Teresa Vargas, MMC 

Government Services Director & 

City Clerk                   Posted: August 16, 2023 

Evonne Ince Term of unscheduled vacancy expires June 30, 2026 

/s/ 

https://www.ci.lathrop.ca.us/city-clerk/page/commission-committee-application
http://www.sjcommissiononaging.org/

